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Joe Spraggins, Executive Director 
 

January 22, 2024 

Brandon Pike 
ECO|RESTORE, LLC 
14231 Seaway Road, Suite 7007 
Gulfport, MS 39503 
 
Re: Invitation for Bids – Invasive Herbicide Treatment – Wolf River – RFx #3160006307  
 
Mr. Pike,  
 
The Mississippi Department of Marine Resources (MDMR) is pleased to inform you that 
ECO|RESTORE, LLC has submitted the lowest, responsive bid for the Invasive Herbicide Treatment 
– Wolf River IFB. 
 
The Department of Marine Resources would like to thank you for your participation process.  We 
look forward to working with your organization. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Rick Kinnard, Procurement Director at 
procurement@dmr.ms.gov.   
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Rick Kinnard 
Procurement Director  
Mississippi Department of Marine Resources 
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